
Truckee High boosters looking
for members
Truckee Wolverine Booster Club is looking for help to raise
money all Truckee High School sports teams, clubs and classes.

One of the largest ongoing fundraising activities for boosters
is  selling  food  and  drinks  at  the  school’s  football,
volleyball, soccer, basketball, softball and baseball games.

Winter and spring teams, and clubs will work the football and
volleyball games starting the week of Aug. 26.

Aug. 18 is Wolverine Day at Truckee High School. It’s an
opportunity to purchase merchandise and a booster membership,
which  allows  entry  to  all  regular  season  Truckee  High
football,  volleyball  and  basketball  games.

For more info, email truckeehighboosters@yahoo.com.
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